From: DAVID GRAY dgraynyc@aol.com
Subject: Re: ISCP application 2014
Date: August 20, 2015 at 5:39 AM
To: kconte@iscp-nyc.org

Thank you for your email; both requirements and deadlines remain the same
Best regards,
DG

----- Original Message-----

From: Kari Conte <kconte @iscp-nyc.org>

To: David Gray <thegreenwichcollectionltd@charter.net>; Juliana Cope <jcope @iscp-nyc.org>
Sent: Tue, 18 Aug 2015 22:54

Subject: Re: ISCP application 2014

Dear David Gray,

I hope you are having a good summer. | am writing to check in to confirm that the Greenwich Collection's
application requirements and deadlines are the same as last year.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes,

Kari Conte

Director of Programs and Exhibitions
International Studio & Curatorial Program (ISCP)
WWW.iscp-nyc.org

On Tue, Sep 23, 2014 at 9:14 AM, David Gray <thegreenwichcollectionlid@charter.net> wrote:

Dear Kari,
Thanks for your email. In short, yes. Please ensure it complies with the guidelines below

Revised Grant Application Procedure

The Greenwich Collection, Ltd. has revised its grant application procedure. If you wish to submit an
application, please note our new requirements as below:

1. All grant applications must be received as hard copy mailed to 637 Greenwich Street,
New York, NY 10014, between September 1 and September 30.

2. The application must be headed Grant Application on one side of one sheet of letter-size
paper, and include:

A) All contact information.
B) A brief statement outlining the history and goals of your organization.

C) The purpose of the grant. You may apply for general operating expenses, but TGCL
favors applications for specific projects.

D) The sum requested.
3. You may include other pertinent information in any format.

The Board generally reviews applications in the late Fall; you may expect a response before the end of the
calendar year.

Please contact me by email only at: thegreenwichcollectionltd@charter.net, if you have any questions.

Thank you for your attention.
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Kind regards,
David

David Gray

Executive Director

The Greenwich Collection Ltd.
637 Greenwich Street

New York NY 10014

On Mon, Sep 22, 2014 at 4:26 PM, Kari Conte wrote:
Dear David,

I hope this finds you well. We are preparing ISCP's application to The Greenwich
Collection.

In recent years, we have applied and received funding for ISCP's exhibition program,
however, I am writing to inquire if you might consider a proposal to fund an artist
residency at ISCP in 2015.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Many thanks and all best,
Kari

Director of Programs and Exhibitions
International Studio & Curatorial Program (ISCP)
W WW.iSCp-nyc.org
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